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Fw: Comments to the Aurora State Airport Draft Master Plan

From Brandy Steffen <brandy.steffen@jla.us.com>
Date Thu 3/3/2022 1:53 PM
To Jennifer Winslow <Jen.winslow@jla.us.com>

for the spreadsheet

BRANDY STEFFEN | JLA PUBLIC INVOLVEMENT 
Talent Officer + Senior Program Manager + Partner
She/Her » Why pronouns matter
brandy.steffen@jla.us.com » Office 503-235-5881 » Cell 503-944-9650» jla.us.com 
 
Office Hours 9–5 p.m. Monday–Friday; currently not scheduling meetings on Friday » Check my availability 

From: LUCAS Sarah <Sarah.LUCAS@odav.oregon.gov>
Sent: Thursday, March 3, 2022 1:43 PM
To: bill.wallace@wallacefutures.com <bill.wallace@wallacefutures.com>
Cc: Brandy Steffen <brandy.steffen@jla.us.com>; PECK Heather <heather.peck@odav.oregon.gov>
Subject: RE: Comments to the Aurora State Airport Draft Master Plan
 
Mr. Wallace,
 
Thank you for your email and I appreciate hearing your perspective.  We will be including your comment in the
Open House public meeting record and also responding to it formally within the meeting summary document. 
Once the summary is developed, I will send it to you via email.  Expect that to be sent within a few weeks.
 
In the meanwhile, we will be sharing your letter with the Federal Aviation Administration (FAA), which
directs/approves the scope of work for federally-designated Public Use Airport Master Plans and is funding this
project.   
 
We will also add your email address to our GovDelivery notification system, which will inform you of future
meetings about the Master Plan Project. 
 
Regards,
 
Sarah Lucas, MPA
OREGON DEPARTMENT OF AVIATION

Planner
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This message was sent from outside the organization. Treat attachments, links and requests with caution. Be conscious of the
information you share if you respond.

From: Bill Wallace <bill.wallace@wallacefutures.com>
Sent: Tuesday, March 1, 2022 11:36 AM
To: LUCAS Sarah <Sarah.LUCAS@odav.oregon.gov>
Subject: Comments to the Aurora State Airport Draft Master Plan
 

Dear Ms. Lucas:
Attached are comments to the subject plan.
 
Regards,

William A. Wallace, F.ASCE
 
32433 SW Lake Drive
Wilsonville, Oregon 97070
(970) 819-2188  bill.wallace@wallacefutures.com
LinkedIn Profile:  https://www.linkedin.com/in/bill-wallace-41b06a1
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